
 

 

  

 

 

 

19 January 2023 

Dear Jane 

Draft Budget 2023-24 

Thank you for giving evidence on January 16th as part of our scrutiny of the Draft Budget 2023-24. 

Further to our session, we would be grateful if you could provide the following information: 

- the total amount spent from the Gypsy and Traveller Sites Capital Grant from the 2022-23 

budget; 

- the total amount of funding allocated for delivery of the forthcoming LGBTQ+ action plan;  

- further detail on the work of the Third Sector Partnership Council relating to sustainability of 

funding and confirmation that Welsh Government Third Sector grants are normally awarded 

on a 3 year basis, unless there are exceptional circumstances; and 

- the total amount of funding allocated to the Equality Evidence Units. 

Given the timescales for reporting on the Draft Budget, we would be grateful to receive this 

information by 24th January. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 

Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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